
Dear Friends and Co Labourers, 

 It is hard to believe it has been eight years since Cassie and I left the pastorate in order to serve with Macedonia World 
Baptist Missions.  Many of you have partnered with us from the very beginning for which we are so very grateful.  Please 
know we do not take your partnership for granted and pray for you regularly.  We are honored to be a part of your mis-
sions family.  We thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your prayers and faithful support.  Only eternity will reveal 
the true worth of our labors together. 

Just since our last prayer letter our travels to “fan the flame of world evangelism” have taken us through North and South 
Carolina, Illinois, Tennessee, Virginia, West Virginia, Maryland, Pennsylvania, our home state of Georgia, and even to our 
nation's capitol in Washington, DC.  We praise the Lord for safety on the roads!  We also praise the Lord for open doors to 
assist pastors in challenging churches to do more to reach the world with the Gospel.  Many seeds have been sown, and we 
are trusting the Lord for the harvest. 

We have also been busy here in our home office.  We have just finished hosting the Georgia Youth Fellowship where eight 
church youth groups were represented.  Not only did it prove to be a great time of fun and fellowship but also a time of 
great contemplation as well.   Each of us who attended were challenged to give our lives in service to the Lord.  We are al-
ready looking forward to hosting the fellowship again in the spring of 2023.  Please help us pray that God would raise up 
another generation of missionaries. 

We are excited for MWBM to host the “Reach the World Youth Conference” on Saturday, June 18.  Registrations continue 
to come in, and we are planning, preparing, and praying for a life changing day.  Several MWBM missionaries will be teach-
ing and preaching.  We pray this day will prove to be a great catalyst for labourers in the Lord’s harvest.  For more infor-
mation log on to mwbm.org or call our conference director Brother Nathan Saunders at 406-360-9392.  Cassie and I both 
look forward to seeing you here! 

 I am thrilled that within the next few weeks we will be having two different interviews with potential MWBM missionar-
ies:  one for the New England area and another for the Western USA.  Truly the hour is late, and the need has never been 
greater.  Will you go that the world might know the Saviour?  If not you, who?  If not now, when? 

 Please join me in prayer for our Orientation that will begin Monday, June 20.  A great week of training, fellowship, and ser-
vices is planned for our attending Macedonia families.  Our families in the Western USA will also be having their orientation 
in Buffalo, Wyoming, in July.  These are busy days but exciting days.  What a thrill to serve God! 

 Finally, please join us in prayer for labourers.  Truly the harvest is plenteous, but the labourers are few.  Since the need has 
never been greater, Cassie and I are determined by God’s grace to continue by faith. 

       

         For the sake of souls, 

 

          

   

         Dr. Scott Caudill 

June 2022 

http://mwbm.org/

